
 

 
 

  Wednesday 20th September 2023 
 

 
Year 3 Visit to Dharma Mandir Temple 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Learning Journey ‘Let there be light’, we will be visiting Dharma Mandir 
Temple.  
 
The children will get to explore and learn more about some of the religious activities that 
happen in a Hindu temple.  This will also give the children the opportunity to further develop 
the value of respect.  
 
Details are as follows: - 
 
Date:    Wednesday 11th October 2023 

 
Place:      Dharma Mandir Temple 
 
Travel:     279 bus  
 
Cost:        Free 
 
Time:       During the school day  
 
Lunch:     All children are entitled to a free school meal.  If you wish to provide your child 

with a packed lunch from home, please let your class teacher know.  
  
Clothing: Full school uniform, comfortable walking shoes and a coat. 
 
 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission for your child to attend this trip. 
 
If you are able to support this visit, please speak to your class teacher as soon as 
possible.  
                     
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 3 Team 

 


